Julie Hance

From:

carolyn frisa <carolyn.frisa@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 30, 2022 3:50 PM

To:

dmcneill.hudkins@gmail.com; Ed Grossman; Kathy Poston; Lyza Gardner; Rosamund

Conróy

Cc:

Julie Hance

Subject:

letter of resignation

Dear Donna, Ed, Rosamund, and Lyza,

It is with great regret that I must inform you of my resignation from the Whiting Library Board of Trustees, effective immediately. My work schedule and family commitments have become such that I cannot continue to volunteer the time necessary to do my job on the board with the thoroughness the position demands.

I have enjoyed working with you all, even though it was for such a short time.

All the best,

Carolyn Frisa